
1

Andrea Gyger

From: Lyn <lscott@oterogov.org>

Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 10:51 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: comments

Lyn from Otero County….. 

On page 7 line 6 and lines 10 & 11 say basically the same thing…  

I feel that the cross-jurisdiction voting would make it hard to determine how to separate out the different ballots and 

how would they be reported. 

Thank you, 

Lyn Scott 

Otero County Election’s Clerk 


